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Brandy Butler

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Friday, June 23, 2017 2:31 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 170001

Customer correspondence 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2017 4:11 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 170001 
 
Copy on file, see 1245786C.  DHood 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Benjamin Legaspi  
Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2017 4:01 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us [mailto:contact@psc.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2017 3:06 PM 
To: Webmaster 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 
 
Contact from a Web user 
 
Contact Information: 
Name: kersten vogler 
Company:  
Primary Phone: (727) 867-6988 
Secondary Phone:  
Email: kervog@gmail.com 
 
Response requested? Yes 
CC Sent? No 
 
Comments:  
Duke Energy applied for rate increases due to increased energy costs. These cost have, in fact, declined significantly and 
the fuel surcharges should be decreased, not increased. Please consider this. Thank you K. Vogler 
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